
Question on Notice 

No. 1120 

Asked on 14 September 2023 

MR R MOLHOEK ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION: 

With reference to the 2023-24 Budget Papers—  

Will the Minister advise capital expenditure being made to public schools in the Southport 
Electorate (reported separately for each project and school)? 

ANSWER: 

In 2023–24, the department is investing over $4.5 million (including GST) for capital projects 
in schools in the Southport Electorate. 

Benowa State School will be receiving $880,000 (including GST) as part of the School 
Infrastructure Enhancement Program. 

Keebra Park State High School will receive $3,661,900 (including GST) as part of a 
$12,454,200 (including GST) project for additional specialist classrooms.  

 


